
Morazán Committee Leads Habitat for  Humanity Service Trip 

The Morazán volunteer committee continued their six-year collaboration with Habitat for Humanity during their recent trip to 

build a home for a Morazán family.  The eight-member volunteer delegation led by John Leary spent eight days in July working 

along with the family mixing cement and mortar, laying bricks, moving building materials and painting.  The volunteers and 

recipients were proud of their results and looking forward to future projects!   

 

                                 


